Important Parts Notification 5
Safety Recall 05528 é'%mi,i ime
Dear (Owner's Name), November 2005 Nofihoation

In September 2005, you were mailed a letter announcing Safety
Recall 05528 (Speed Control System Modification). At that time, we
anticipated that service parts would be available in November 2005.
However, the availability of service parts has been delayed until
February 2006. We urge you to contact your dealer in February to
schedule an appointment to have the new parts installed. Until
these parts are available, your dealer is still authorized to perform a
temporary repair, which includes disconnecting the speed control
system on your vehicle.

Sincerely,
Frank M. Ligon

Director
Service Engineering Operations



